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Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to transmit herewith, a letter dated 20 



  

  

 

20 January 2021 

Excellency, 

We have the honour to refer to our letter of 14 January 2021 inviting you to participate in the 

first Ambassador-level virtual meeting of intergovernmental consultations on the alignment 

process during the 75th session of the General Assembly, scheduled to be held on 22 January 

2021. The meeting has been rescheduled now to be held in-person on Friday, 29 January 

2021, at 15:00 hours, in the General Assembly Hall. The President of the General Assembly 

will attend the meeting and deliver remarks. 

In line with our earlier letter, we look forward to your engaged participation in the meeting. 

Building on the discussions held in previous years, we wish to use this meeting as an 

opportunity for open consultations on the alignment process. To facilitate the discussion, we 

have already shared with you the co-facilitators’ working paper along with our earlier letter of 

15 January. 

As underlined in our last letter, we intend to conduct an inclusive and transparent consultation 

process in a spirit of consensus. To that end, we would like to hear your concrete reflections on 

the working paper, especially on the questions listed there. 

Access to the meeting will be restricted to delegates (one delegate per Member State and one 

delegate each from Holy See, the State of Palestine, the European Union) and staff members of 

the United Nations Secretariat. The meeting will also be livestreamed via the Cisco WebEx 

virtual platform, where up to 

/pga/75/2021/01/15/alignment-process-informal-consultations/

